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St. Thomas Aquinas School Uniform Policy  

2018-19 School Year Transition 

In an effort to accommodate those families with many uniform pieces that will no longer meet 

the new uniform code, St. Thomas Aquinas School will have a one year transitional uniform 

period. During the coming 2018-19 school year students that have uniform pieces which were a 

part of the old uniform code may still wear select items throughout the week and not be in 

violation of uniform policy. This will allow families to slowly transition from old uniform clothing 

already purchased to the new uniform. We are still invested in working towards the 

“uniformed” look of the new policy, however; therefore, clothing items that were red or the 

former plaid will not be included. 

 

What can my child wear for the 2018-19 school year? 

Non-Mass Days: 

● All clothing items from the new uniform policy 

● Clothing items from the old uniform policy: 

o Navy sweaters, of any kind, without the school logo 

o Khaki or Navy skirts 

o Khaki or Navy jumpers 

 

Mass Days (Usually Thursdays, check your monthly calendar for changes throughout the year): 

● All clothing items from the new uniform policy only 

 

Spirit Wear Days (Every Friday): 

● Any clothing items that meet the spirit wear clothing policy 

● If a student chooses not to wear spirit wear this is not an “out of uniform” day. 

Students will be expected to wear new uniform clothing or the transitional old 

uniform clothing. 

 

 

 


